
COMMUNIQUE  
 

1.  Any foreign national having resided in china or with a history of travel 
to and from china within the last 14 days will not be allowed entry or transit 
in the republic of  Mauritius.  

2.  Mauritian nationals, residents, their spouse and children coming from 
china or having travelled through china within the last 14 days will be allowed 
entry in the republic of Mauritius and will be placed in quarantine.  

3.  The above shall be effective with immediate effect and valid until 
further notice.  
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